
From: Greg Best [gbconsulting@kc.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 3:22 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Joe Harpole 
Subject: WUWT-CD LICENSE TO COVER 
 
Hi Hossein, 
 
 
On behalf of the licensee, this letter is to request the rescinding of license 
BLDTA-20090514AAD.  This was filed in error. 
 
 
Regards, 
Greg 
 
 
Greg Best, PE 
9223 N.Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 (O) 
719-237-9519 (C) 
 


